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Further to the response to PUB-NLH-264, which stated that further studies would
be performed, please provide any additional studies that have been completed
since the Preliminary Interconnection Study. If not completed, state the dates for

expected completion.

Interaction studies between the Maritime Link and the Labrador-Island HVdc Link
can only be completed after exchange of PSCAD™ models. Based upon the
response to PUB-NLH-530, Hydro does not anticipate receipt of these studies until

mid 2016 at the earliest.



